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Beith Harriers Newsletter

March 2014
HOLIDAYS
We will stop this Thursday 3rd April for the Easter holidays. Classes restart on Thursday 24th April. 

I know it seems like a long time away but we will stop for the summer holidays on Thursday 19th June 2013. 
CLASSES
During the lighter nights we will try and use the public park for some training if it is dry enough. Please ensure young athletes come with some warm clothing in case training is outdoors.

COMPETITIONS
There are a number of competitions in the area over the summer months. Athletes must be minimum aged 9 to compete and parents will need to be available to help officials.
If you are interested in competing in any events please let me know as soon as possible.All athletes must be members of Scottish Athletics. This costs £5 per year and can be applied for online. Please ensure that you list Beith Harriers as your club. The Scottish Athletics membership number must be enetered on all entries. 
Ayrshire Harriers Open Track & Field meetings
Sunday 13th April -  Kilmarnock athletics track. Start time 11:00 a.m.

Wednesday 11th June – Kilmarnock athletics track. Start time 7:00 p.m.

Wednesday 27th August – Dam Park, Ayr. Start time 6:45 p.m.
Ayrshire Track & Field Championships
Sunday 11th May – Kilmarnock Athletics Track. Start time 11:30 a.m.
West U14 District Championships:
Under 13: Born between 1/9/01 and 31/8/03
Under 15: Born between 1/9/99 and 31/8/01 
Friday 23rd (PM) & Saturday 24th May- Kilmarnock athletics track. The closing date for entries are 8th May 2014
Collecting Athletes
Could parents please collect the athletes from the hall. This is for safety reasons will ensure that children are not wandering around the car park.
CLUB CONTACTS
Coaching:    Susan McIsaac: 01505 503254/ 07990874983      
                     smcisaac@talktalk.net
                  Liz Duncan: 01505 503130
Child Protection:   Morag Boyd: 01505 502259
Web site:   www.beithharriers.btck.co.uk
